
 
  

Important 
Dates 

 

Term 4 - 2021 
 
 

Week 11 
 

Tuesday 14th December 
Stage 3 

 Roller Skating Fun Day 
(Lismore) 

 
Wednesday 15th December  

Stage 3  
Pizza Lunch & Ten Pin Bowling 

(Ballina)  
 

Thursday 16th December 
Last Day of Term 

 
Stage 3  

Laser Skirmish, Jumping Castle 
and other activities  

(At school) 
 
 

Term 1 – 2022 
 
 

Tuesday 1st February, 2022 
Student Return 

Years 1 – 6 
 

Wednesday 2nd February, 2022 
Kindergarten 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 – Week 10 

Principal’s Message  
 

School Leaders 2022 
 

Congratulations to our newly appointed School Leaders for 2022, Kristian, Kyiesha, 
Patterson and Tiarna.   
 
Canteen 
 
 

We will be running down our stock next week so this will mean we may run out of some 
items. 
 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 

Our Year 6 students looked fantastic on Wednesday night as they enjoyed their Farewell 
dinner. All of the Stage 3 staff worked hard to ensure that the evening was memorable 
for students. 
We wish them all the best as they move into high school next year. 
  
100 Reward Day 
It was wonderful to see so many students receive their Principal Awards today and 
participate in the 100 Reward Day with a movie and pizza! 
   
K-4 Movie Day 
Kindergarten to Year 4 enjoyed their movie day earlier this week. Staff thoroughly 
enjoyed taking the students to and from the cinema, commenting that students were 
wonderfully behaved. 
  
Week 11 
Our final week of school will see some disruptions to normal learning, with end of year 
organisation of various aspects of school. The last day of term is Thursday 16th December. 
  
Classes for 2022 
Our classes are being finalised for 2022. We have tried to consider any requests that have 
been made by parents/carers. 
  
On behalf of the staff at Ballina Public School, I hope our families have a wonderful 
holiday, and take care with Covid still being in and around the Northern Rivers region. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 



School Leaders for 2022 
  

       

Thank you to everyone who participated in this year’s Monster Raffle, we raised $1,813.00. 

All winners have been contacted to collect their prizes.   

Ballina Public School was invited to put forward an entry into the Northern Rivers Film Festival this year.  

Our school was represented by Kristian, Riley, Joyanna, Jahdee, Nate and Levi. Together they recorded voice overs, 
illustrated, story boarded and recorded motion. The film that was entered was an adaption of the traditional Bundjalung 
story, 'The Rainbow Snake'. A big congratulations goes out to the students involved for receiving second place! More than 
15 schools entered the competition.  

 

 

S.R.C Monster Raffle  

Kristian Kyiesha Patterson Tiarna 

Northern Rivers Film Festival – Thursday 9th December, 2021  



PBL 100 Principal’s Award Recipients 
 

Stage 3 


